

March 23, 2017

Mr. Young,

I'd like to thank you for facilitating the meeting session for the young men of the MAN UP program at the Woodbridge campus of Northern Virginia Community College. Your strong words of encouragement and shared life experiences will serve as guides to help keep the young men on path to fulfill their personal and life goals. I encourage you to continue to do great things for the individuals and communities that you serve. Thank you again and we look forward to working with you during the upcoming semesters.

Best,

Cedric Howard

Communications Instructor | MAN UP Program Leader

Northern Virginia Community College

choward@nvcc.edu
Office: 703.878.4610

MAN UP

www.nvcc.edu